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January 6, 1983

Mr. Larry Thomas (6AV-SE)
U. S. Environmental Protection Agency
1201 Elro Street
First International Building
Dallas, Texas 75270

Dear Mr. Thomas:

In respouee to Mr. Dick Whittington'e letter dated December 30,
1962, T have surveyed all plant records relating to chemical waste
diFposal, hazardous and non-hazardous, and have found nothing to
indicate that Stauffer Chemical Company's Baytovn Plant has ever used
the Motco, French Limited, or Sikes Pit facilities for the disposal of
chenica3 waste.

Tf there is any further information which you may require, do not
hesitate to call. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

Eloy G. Valdes
Environmental Coordinator
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